
 
1011 SW Klickitat Way, Building B, Suite 100  Seattle, WA 98134     

 
206-654-5644    fax 206-654-7030 

  
To:        Federal Communications Commission Date:  April 25, 2003 
 
Attention:          From:   Eric D’Ancicco 
 
Fax Number:        Number of pages:  1 
 
FCC ID:  CKKJSS-296 
Confirmation Number:  EA391747 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing this letter to inform you of a change in my Form 731 attachments.  Please disregard the “ID 
Label and Location” attachment on my previous submission.  The location of the sticker was incorrect.  
Attached, you will find an update ID Label and Location.  Please refer to this attachment as the true and 
correct one.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me. 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
 
Eric D’Ancicco 
High Seas Product Support  
ericd@jrcamerica.com 
206-654-5644  XT 202 


